
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 19 December 2024 12:41
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2252/0F1 - LAND BETWEEN GRIFFIN CLOSE & GREENVALE COURT, 

FRIZINGTON

Hello 
 
No additional comments – we are still supportive of this development which will bring 18 new units 
of affordable housing to the area.  
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


